
 
 
 

 

French – 4th to 6th classes 
 

            Term 1 - September 20th 2017 to January 22nd 2018 
 

 

September 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We would like to offer once more to our senior students French lessons for the new school year. 
Unfortunately, we are currently unable to include Spanish in our languages offer but are actively working to 
make it available as soon as possible.  
 
The French school year will be structured in 2 terms, each of 14 weeks duration. Students will be organized 
in 2 groups: intermediate level for returning students and students with basic level of French, and a second 
group for beginners. Please find details below.  
 

Term 1 will commence on Wednesday September 20th. Yveline Feval will continue teaching our students this 
school year. Yveline is a certified La Jolie Ronde teacher (http://www.lajolieronde.ie), fully Garda vetted, 
native speaker and with a vast experience in teaching French to children. Lessons are provided in a fun and 
relaxed environment. 
 
Details of the new term: 

• Classes will run every Wednesday, starting on September 20th until January 29th. 
• Book + CD available for purchase directly from the teacher at a discounted price of €13 (normally €25).  
• Please note it is parent’s/guardian’s responsibility to collect their children at the end of the lesson. 
• Eating is not allowed during the lesson. 
• The total cost for the term is €90. EPP will be set up for Term 1 in the coming days. 
• There is a maximum of 12 students/class. 

Language Day and Time Classes   Dates Fee 

  French T1 – Group A  
  (returning students)   Wednesday 2.40pm-3.30pm 4th, 5th, 6th  Sept 20th – Jan 29th  

(15 weeks, exc Nov 1st, Dec 22nd, 
parent teacher meetings dates- tbc) 

€84 
  French T1 – Group B  
  (new students)   Wednesday 3.40pm-4.30pm 4th, 5th, 6th €84 

Please email olgpalanguage@gmail.com to register your interest before September 13th including your 
child’s name, class and a parent/guardian contact number.  

Confirmation will be sent via email before the start date. 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
PA languages committee 

http://www.lajolieronde.ie/
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